
 
 

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan of Arizona Selected to Continue Serving Arizona Long Term Care 
System (ALTCS) Elderly/Physical Disability (EPD) Members.  

The Health Plan currently serves more than 10,400 ALTCS EPD members and will serve members 
statewide under the new contract, effective October 1, 2025. Read more here UnitedHealthcare 
Community Plan of Arizona Selected To Continue Serving Arizona Long Term Care System (ALTCS) 
Elderly/Physical Disability (EPD) Members 
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